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This can be beneficial in extending and expediting shelter. Of
course that depends upon on how the city implements shelter and
access to same. We urge the city to implement shelter in a humane
and compassionate fashion. Under no circumstances should
shelter be used to criminalize homelessness by making it more
difficult for people to sleep or occupy the sidewalks, nor should it
be used to “red line” areas to exclude homeless people. It is also
important that the CEQA exemptions be used carefully and not
abused to further displacement of residents or to further the
interests of developers. - Miki Jackson for AHF



